
FACULTY OF LIVESTOCK, FISHERIES & NUTRITION 
 

GUIDELINES TO BE FOLLOWED AT THE FACULTY PREMISES 
 

By considering the current situation of the country related to COVID-19 outbreak, it 

is extremely important to adhere to precautious measures in order to prevent 

COVID-19 spread among the students and other University staff after reopening the 

University for academic activities.  Your attention regarding following health related 

guidelines by adhering to which, COVID-19 related risk within the University 

premises can be significantly reduced. 

 

3rd year students (batch: 2017/2018) of the Faculty of Livestock, Fisheries & 

Nutrition, Wayamba University of Sri Lanka are requested to agree and conduct 

work as per the rules and regulations stipulated below. 
 

 Practical Sessions for batch: 2017/2018 will be commenced on 01st December 2021. 

 

 Any student who feels COVID -19 symptoms when you are in the faculty 

premises will have to immediately report it to the Assistant Registrar or any other 

staff member through the telephone. 

 If anyone has any respiratory difficulty or fever, do not come to the faculty 

premises and stay at the hostel after informing to the relevant authorities. 
 

 Wearing a mask and a face shield is compulsory at all times in the faculty 

premises, canteen, lecture rooms, laboratories, corridors, and other common 

places (wear and dispose correctly).  Further, you are requested to use a personal 

hand sanitizer all times to clean your hands.  
 

 Avoid touching high-touched places such as doorknobs, counter tops etc. 

 

 Students are requested to report to the faculty premises only before 15 minutes 

from the commencements of the practical sessions. 
 

 Students are requested to maintain at least one-meter distance with each other at 

common places. 

 Students are requested not to share personal items or meals. 
 

 


